Mundijong
Primary School

An Independent Public School

Dear Parents/Carers

SCHEDULE OF VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 2024

The School Board of Mundijong Primary School has endorsed the Schedule of Contributions
and Charges for 2024. To assist with understanding all costs that might be incurred
throughout the school year the schedule is divided into three sections.

1.0 VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS

The total amount of Voluntary Contributions parents are being asked to pay at Mundijong
Primary School for 2024 will be $60.00 per student. This is within the $60.00 per student
maximum set in the School Education Regulations 2000.

Money collected will be used to supplement school expenditure in the areas listed below.

ENGLISH SCIENCE
Reading Books $15.00 | Photocopies/Worksheets etc. | $4.00
Photocopies/Worksheets etc. | $4.00 Other paper based Science $2.00
consumable resources.
Other Stationery e.g. Exercise | $2.00 HASS
books
MATHEMATICS Photocopies, Stationery & $4.00
Maths Books $5.00 paper based learning
consumables.
Photocopies/Worksheets $4.00 TECHNOLOGIES
Other paper based Math’s $4.00 Photocopies, Stationery & $4.00
consumable resource paper based learning
consumables.
ARTS PHYSICAL ED. & HEALTH
Photocopies/Worksheets etc. | $3.00 Photocopies, Stationery & $2.00
paper based learning
consumables
Paper based Art & Craft $7.00
materials




While contributions are voluntary, the quality of our teaching and learning programs will be
maximized when each family makes its contribution to the cost of supplementing funding
gained from other sources, including the State and Commonwealth Governments.

The Voluntary Contributions have now been added to the Personal Items for Student Use
forms supplied by Campion — our stationery supplier for 2024.

Payment options are available for parents who are unable to pay school fees with the
personal items list, such as direct payment into school bank account (Please enquire at the
school office). For those families who may find it difficult to pay your school contributions
all at once, please call us to arrange a payment plan.

2.0 CHARGES FOR EXTRA OPTIONAL COMPONENTS

A breakdown of estimated charges for your child's participation in incursions, excursions,
activities etc. for 2024 has been included in the Schedule below. Historical details from
charges collected in previous years have helped form our 2024 Schedule of Charges.

The Schedule of Charges includes costs associated with the following:

v’ Specific learning activities are available to all students, but conditional on a
payment being made, e.g. incursions, excursion etc.

v' Specific learning activities are available to selected students, but conditional on
a payment being made, e.g. PEAC, School of Instrumental Music Program etc.

v’ Other activities are available to all students, but conditional on a payment being
made, e.g. School Photographs and Year 6 Camp.

Please note that students will only incur costs when they are involved in a particular
activity. As in the past, you will be asked to make payment for each activity as it

approaches.

The amounts indicated below on the Schedule represent the maximum that will be
charged for scheduled activities in 2024.




SCHEDULE OF CHARGES FOR 2024

Description K-P ti;r Year 3 Year4 | Year5 Year 6
Incursions 40.00 | 40.00 | 40.00 | 40.00 | 40.00 40.00
Excursions 50.00 | 50.00 | 50.00 | 40.00 | 40.00 40.00
Graduation T/Shirt 45.00
Sport 25.00 | 25.00 | 25.00 25.00
Choir 65.00 | 65.00 | 65.00 65.00
Yr 6 Graduation
Activities such as 275.00
Camp

15.00- 15.00
PEAC 110.00 | 110.00
Total $ 90.00 | 90.00 | 146.00 | 189.00 | 299.00 | 644.00
sehieol Fhiote 65.00 | 65.00 | 65.00 | 65.00 | 65.00 65.00
(Optional)
Swimming 65.00 | 65.00 | 65.00 | 65.00 65.00

Lessons




3.0 PERSONAL ITEMS FOR STUDENT USE
The charge for Personal Items for Student Use will vary from year to year and includes
stationery items.

Personal Items for Student Use represents the things your child will need to have in
his/her possession during a school day in order to take full advantage of his/her many
learning opportunities. It is important to remember that you may need to replace some
items such as pencils throughout the school year.

Student Booklists which will be available through Campion will be distributed to parents
during Term 4.

If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Sharyn Hays or myself.

Yours sincerely
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Luke Bradley
PRINCIPAL
7.11.2022




